NOTIFICATION OF SEWER INVESTIGATION WORK

Beginning the week of March 20", 2023, representatives from Duke’s Root Control, Inc. will be in your .
area for the purpose of evaluating the condition of the sanitary sewer system.

This method of testing requires representatives from Duke’s Root Control, Inc. to access manholes
located within the Right-of-Way and/or utility easements, including those on private property but within
the utility easement. Per manhole, this process should last less than 30 minutes. During the acoustic
monitoring program, you may hear sounds in your home, but this does not impact any operation of the
sewer and there will be no disruption of service at any point. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. All
Duke’s representatives will have identification badges and will be wearing company uniforms at all
times.

Please feel free to contact Duke’s Root Control, Inc. at 800-447-6687 or the Penns Grove Sewerage
Authority at 856-299-3103,
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